
ATTENTION:  THIS MEETING WILL ONLY BE HELD VIRTUALLY AND NOT IN
PERSON.  YOU CAN PARTICIPATE IN THIS MEETING BY GOING TO
https://bit.ly/BZC_July2022.  YOU MAY ALSO SUBMIT WRITTEN COMMENTS OR
QUESTIONS TO ZONINGCOMMISSION@BOSTON.GOV

AGENDA

July 13, 2022

PUBLIC HEARINGS

9:00 AM St. Elizabeth’s Medical Center Institutional Master Plan 2022-2026
Brighton

Said Proposed IMP provides an update on proposed and existing uses and
facilities on the St. Elizabeth’s Medical Campus, including the construction of
an approximately 203,000 square foot, six-floor parking garage (“Proposed
Project”) at 253 Washington Street in Brighton to consolidate existing parking
accommodations currently spread throughout the neighborhood into a single
location directly adjacent to critical care facilities.  The Proposed Project will
add approximately 610 parking spaces, a secure bicycle room with
approximately 32 spaces, 32 covered bicycle spaces, and a rooftop solar array.
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